
 

 

TRENDS IN SOCIAL WORK IN THE YEAR 2015 

International University Week 

April 20th - 24th 2015 

 University College Lillebaelt – Department of Social Work  

 

Department of Social Work, Odense – University College Lillebaelt will be hosting one of the 

International University Weeks during April 20th – 24th 2015. 

 Invited are in special students, researchers and lecturers from our partner institutions in 

SocNet98.  

Our chosen theme for the week is: Trends in social work in the year 2015 

We call for success stories ranging from methods in social work to fields of professional practice 

and interesting lectures. 

The International week will include workshops, cultural/social activities and excursions to social 

work institutions.  

We arrange a special Tuesday with the theme:  Marginalized young people in Europe 2015 which 

include field visit, lecture, group project combined with music, theatre, art and movie. The 

students have to make a presentation in the evening. We invite lectures to be a part of this day- 

facilitating the groups. 

We hope to welcome 50 international students together with our hosting students, as well as 

about 8 visiting lectures for workshops.  

The student will be accommodated by Danish students. 

Registrations fee for participating in International week in Odense will be 110 Euro for students 

and Lectures. 

The fee covers:  

 Accommodation  student by student 

 Lunch Monday – Thursday 



 Welcome party Monday 

 Dinner Tuesday 

 Farewell party Thursday 

 Cultural and social activities 

 Field visits 

To be able to plan and to make a clear offer to the participating students, we ask all 

incoming lecturers to send us a workshop title and a short abstract of four or five lines 

about the workshop (2-3 lessons) that you will offer in Odense before December the 10th.  

We kindly ask lecturers and workshop leaders to send an abstract for a lecture/workshop to Annie 

Klint ankl4@ucl.dk before December the 10th 2014.  

We are looking forward to having you as our guests in Odense.  

Kind regards 

Annie Klint 

Department of social work, Odense Denmark 
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